	Project
	IEEE 802.21 Media Independent Handover Services

<http://www.ieee802.org/21/>

	Title
	Liaison response to 802.11 from 802.21

	DCN
	21-07-0030-00-0000-Response-to-802-11-from-802-21

	Date Submitted
	16 January, 2007

	Source(s)
	Vivek Gupta

Intel Corporation

2111 NE 25th Avenue,

Hillsboro, OR 97124
	Voice:+1 503 712 1754

Fax: +1 503 264 4230

Mailto: vivek.g.gupta@intel.com

	Re:
	Request for consideration of 802.11u requirement received from 802.11 dated 11-17-06

	Abstract
	This document is the response to letter from IEEE 802.11 regarding consideration of 802.11u requirements in 802.21. The specific requirement is related to the advertisement of online enrolment methods supported by the local networks accessible by the STA.
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	To send the response to letter received from 802.11 on Nov 17, 2006.
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From: Vivek Gupta (vivek.g.gupta@intel.com), Chair, IEEE 802.21

To: 
Stuart J. Kerry ( stuart@ok-brit.com ), Chair, IEEE 802.11 Working Group


Stephen McCann (tephen.mccann@roke.co.uk), Chair IEEE 802.11u Task Group          
Title: Supporting IEEE 802.11u requirement on advertisement of online enrolment methods supported by local networks

Dear Stuart,

Thank you for the letter dated 17 Nov 2006.

We have had discussions in 802.21 regarding the 802.11u requirement of definining functionality by which a 802.11 STA is able to determine what online enrolment (also called online subscription) methods are supported by the local network.
We have had joint sessions with 802.11u and further discussions in 802.21 on this item.

The 802.21 working group indeed feels that this requirement is within the scope of its current work items. The Information service work item being handled in 802.21 defines a set of different Information Elements (IEs) which help in network discovery and network selection selection across heterogenous networks. One possible way to handle this specific requirement is to define a set of IEs that can provide information about different enrolment methods.
The joint sessions with 802.11u during the year 2006 have been very productive. We look forward to additional discussions with 802.11u during the current (January 2007) and also the March 11th -16th 2007, Orlando, Florida, USA meetings. We invite 802.11 members to review the current 802.21 draft D03.00 and provide any feedback on the same as well.
Please feel free to contact me or David Hunter if you have any further questions in this regard.
Best Regards,

Vivek Gupta

Vivek Gupta
vivek.g.gupta@intel.com

David Hunter

hunter@timefactor.com


















